
'Uterine Prolapse Project 2013' – initiation of Nari Nikunja Australia 

 

The ‘Uterine Prolapse Project 2013', initiated by Nari Nikunja Australia, has commenced 

officially, for which a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) has been signed between Nari 

Nikunja Australia and Helping Hand Community Hospital.  

 

The aim of this project is to complete surgery for 50 women in the FY 2013 from remote areas of 

Nepal. There are few Satellite clinics in remote areas which will provide free screening processes 

required for this project. So far, the surgery for 7 women have successfully completed on Friday, 

25 January 2013. The project is expected to be completed within next two months.  

 

The project expects to serve the women from different remote parts of Nepal, who are suffering 

from uterine prolapse. Due to the limited resources in the hospital, surgeries will be carried out in 

batches. Each patient will take 3-5 days to get treated and recovered; hence the patient will be 

taken care in hospital during that period.  

 

The project will provide financial assistance to cover transportation cost, hospital and food 

expenses occurred during the surgery and also the recovery period expenses of the patients. The 

project plans to assist and educate patients about the precaution and prevention measures for 

future and also encourage them to pass on information to other women sufferers back in village 

area.  

 

The target area of this project is Kavre, Nuwakot, Makawanpur, Parbat, Kusma, Baglung, 

Nawalparasi, Siraha. The expected beneficiaries of UV surgery sponsored by Nari Nikunja 

Australi for FY 2012-13 will be  in total 100. 
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